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February 24, 2025 
 
 
 
TO:   Champaign County Villages and Townships 
 
FROM:  Logan-Union-Champaign Regional Planning Commission 
 
RE:   CDBG 2025 Funding Pre-Applications 
 
 
 
The Champaign County Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Formula 
Program will accept pre-applications until April 14, 2025,  via email to 
heathermartin@lucplanning.com or by mail to PO Box 219, East Liberty OH 43319.   
The included pre-application form should be utilized to outline the proposal to be 
considered. Please review the materials carefully. The Champaign County 
Commissioners will hold the first of two public hearings on the CDBG program in their 
office located at 1512 S. U.S. 68, Suite A100 on March 20.  This public hearing will be 
advertised in the local newspaper. 
 
Pre-application materials are available on the web at www.lucplanning.com/cdbg. All 
applicants should include with the pre-application an estimate for the project from a 
Registered Professional Engineer in the State of Ohio. Applicants will also be 
responsible for obtaining and paying for construction/engineering drawings by January 
1, 2026, should the Champaign County Commissioners select your application for 
funding. 
 
If you have questions concerning this format, the grant process, or eligibility, you may 
contact Heather Martin at 937-666-3431. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Heather Martin 
Operations Manager 
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